
 

Declaration of Result of Poll 
 

 
 

        Referendum on the Neighbourhood Plan for the 
                   Redenhall with Harleston Area 
 
                             22 September 2022 

 
I, Nicola Tullock, being the Deputy Counting Officer at the above referendum held on Thursday 22 
September 2022 do hereby give notice that the number of votes recorded at the said Referendum 
on the question: 
 
“Do you want South Norfolk Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Redenhall with Harleston area 
to help them decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?” 
 
was as follows: 

 

   

Votes 

 

Percentage 

Number of votes cast for      YES  578 87% 

Number of votes cast for      NO  89 13% 

 
 

The number of ballot papers rejected was as follows: 
 
 

 

a) want of official mark 
 
 

0 

b) voting for more than one answer 
 
 

0 

c) writing or mark by which the voter/proxy could be identified 
 
 

0 

d) unmarked or void for uncertainty 
 
 

0 

 
 

Total 0 

 
 
                                              The total number of votes cast was 667          Total Electorate 4,072 

 
The total number of votes recorded represented     16.4          % of the registered electors. 
 
And I do hereby declare that the result of the Referendum is as follows  
 

More than half of those voting have voted in favour of the Redenhall with Harleston 
Neighbourhood Plan  

 
Date  22nd September 2022                Nicola Tullock 

  
Deputy Counting Officer 

 
 
 

Printed and published by the Counting Officer, South Norfolk Council, Thorpe Lodge, 1 Yarmouth Road, Norwich NR7 0DU 


